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Special Dates Sports Update:
Nov. 4
Photo Orders Due Volleyball has recently begun and it has been wonderful to watch
students practise and compete against local schools. Games are on
Nov. 7 Wednesdays for boys and Thursdays for girls. Go Hawks Go!

Remembrance Day

Assembly 10:15 am
Remembrance Day Assembly:

Nov. 10 ) .'
Professional Day %@ We will be having our Remembrance Day assembly on Thursday

November 7" at 10:15 am. We would like to encourage all

No School REMEMBRANCE
students who participate in service community groups such as
Nov. 11 girl guides, brownies, cubs, scouts, cadets, etc. to wear their uniform for this
Remembrance Day special event. Some students and classes will be performing so if you would like
No School to join us, please do. We look forward to honouring our servicemen and women

at this assembly.
Nov. 13 y

Photo Re-Take Day

e HUNGER

Me to We Update:

Nov. 18 R
PAC Meeting %THE A dedicated group of Grade 7 students have

CHANGE Jjoined the Me to We team to help care about
Nov. 26 — Nov.28 JOUWISHTOSEE  the world and our global family. Their first campaign was the We
Book Fair in Library E\NORLDA Scare Hunger Campaign and they were able to collect 811 food
items to send to our local food bank! Thank you to everyone in the community
for your generous donations and commitment to scaring hunger away for good!

N e L

Nov. 27
Family Book Fair Night
>0 7s0em Photo Orders:
Nov. 28
1* Term Report Cards Please note that photo orders are due into the office by November 4™. Order
forms were sent home with proofs last week. Picture re-take day is Nov. 13" If

Dec. 3 you would like your orders by Christmas, please submit them this week!
Early Dismissal 1:37 pm EESE/
Parent/Teacher Academics ..;.

Conferences

Athletics
Dec.5th Attitude
Kids Craft Fair
Arts

Dec. 19
Last Day of School
Before Winter Break




A Note From the Library Learning
Commons

By: Ms. Baker

| can’t believe it's November already! We have been having a lot of fun in the library and time is
flying by. | have 18 wonderful library monitors (Meghan, Kendal S. Hannah, Ally, Conner,
Carson, Brendan, Evan, Brielle, Kendall B., Mackenzie, Bryce, Shamus, Jayda, Hope, Amy,
Sukhman, and Nick) who regularly help out at recess or lunch. Thank you so much to them!
Many students in grades 4-7 have started reading the Surrey Book of the Year novels in the
hopes of being invited to the winter book celebration in December. Keep reading!

| have a very exciting announcement to make. At the end of November the SCHOLASTIC
BOOK FAIR is coming! | am excited to say that on November 26, 27, and 28" we will be having
a Book Fair. Students will have the opportunity, during scheduled class times, to preview the
books on the Wednesday and Thursday and then they will be able to purchase books on the
Friday.

We will be having a special Family Night Event from 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM on Thursday,
November 27 for parents to come with or without (depending if you want to Christmas shop) their
children. There will be a Family Night Draw where you could win $25 worth of books for your
family and $25 for your child’s teacher. Students must be accompanied by an adult on Family
Night.

Book Fairs connect students to the books that they want to read which encourages them to read
more. As well, by purchasing books and supporting our Book Fair, you enable our school to
obtain new resources for school and classroom libraries and fund special literary events such
Book Celebrations. Thank you for your support and we hope to see you all there.

To read more about what is happening in the library please visit our library learning commons
website at www.rayshepherdic.weebly.com.



